
Members Annual Review – Cllr  Reg Colwill  

Following my re-election to the council in May 2010, I have completed the following activities as 
a councillor over the Municipal Year 2010/11. 

During this year, I have been appointed to the Health Partnerships Overview & Scrutiny 
Committee, the Admissions Forum and have continued my work on the Standards Committee. I 
have also been appointed as the Vice-Chair of the Overview & Scrutiny Committee and have had 
the opportunity to chair meetings on several occasions.  Mid-way through the year, I was 
appointed to the Board of the Brent Housing Partnership (BHP). I have also taken part in several 
meetings of the Constitutional Working Group and in two task groups on Fuel Poverty and Car 
Repair and Spray Painting Garages. I was also elected as the Deputy Leader of the Conservative 
Group in May 2010 for the first time and was re-elected again this year. In this role, I have 
deputised for the leader on several occasions.  

I hold a surgery on the  first Saturday of every month at 271 Preston Road, Wembley and I 
regularly meet with my constituents on a wide range of issues . I have helped residents with all 
manner of casework problems including planning issues, highway repairs, tree removal and 
cleaning up the area and I have been actively campaigning to save our local libraries from closure.  
I am a member of the Friends of Woodcock Park Committee and work closely with the local 
Northwick Park Residents Association.  

I am a school governor at St Gregory’s School and at BETS and undertake regular ward 
walkabouts with the Neighbourhood Working Team. I have attended numerous training and 
Member Development events during the year including Ward Working training as a Member of 
the Ward Working and Member Development Reference Group. I have also attended training 
sessions on Blackberry use, Standards and Treasury Management Training. 
 

 

  


